Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CORRECTION – The Department of Environmental Protection hereby gives notice that the following correction has been made to the public meeting notice in Vol. 34, No. 35, November 7, 2008 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly. The address was incorrectly listed in the original notice. The correct address is below:

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 11, 2008, 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Cedar Hammock Lodge (Withlacoochee State Forest, Baird Tract), 6801 County Road 772, Webster, FL 33597

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To obtain public input regarding the Baird Tract Wetland Restoration Project.
